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CIRCULAR 
 

Sub: Extension of Online Classes and Muharram Holiday-Reg. 

Ref.No.: 1. RGCET/CIR/2023-24/01 Dt.03.07.2024 

 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

In continuation with our earlier circular dated vide Ref.No.:1, this is to inform you of the following 
updates regarding the schedule of classes: 
 

 The classes currently being conducted in online mode will continue until 19 July 2024.  
  

 Muharram Holiday: Please note that 17 July 2024 will be observed as a holiday in   
celebration of Muharram. There will be no classes or academic activities on this day. 

 

 Reopening in Regular Mode: The College will resume regular, in-person mode starting 
from 22 July 2024.  

 
All students are expected to return to campus and follow the regular timetable from this date. We 
appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this period of transition. 
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Copy to:  

1. All concerned  

2. The Website incharge- To host the Digital Copy in College Website  

3. The File. 
 


